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PARENTAL NOTIFICATION - RIGHT TO REVIEW TEACHER 
QUALIFICATIONS

Dear Parents and Guardians:

In accordance with the federal No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, you 
have the right to request information about the professional qualifications of your 
child’s [children’s] classroom teachers.  Specifically, you have the right to request 
the following information concerning your child’s teachers: 

 whether the teacher has met New York State qualifications and licensing 
criteria for the grade levels and subject areas he or she teaches; 

 whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional 
status through which the State qualification or licensing criteria have been 
waived;

 the teacher's college major; whether the teacher has any advanced degrees 
and, if so, the subject of those degrees; and 

 lastly, if your child receives services from any instructional assistants or 
similar paraprofessionals, the qualifications of those individuals. 

Requests to receive any of the above information may be directed to Kevin 
Mulligan or Tom Tugan at (518)846-7135.  All requests will be honored in a 
timely manner.

Sincerely,

Superintendent of Schools

Adoption date:  February 12, 2008   


